



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We are excited to let you know, that as part of our Summer Term topic 'Down on the Farm' we have booked our class school trip to Oxmardyke Equestrian Centre on Wednesday 27th April 2022.

What your child will experience:

- A horse riding lesson
- Stable management sessions (learning about parts of the horse/equipment needed etc)
- First hand horse care (feeding, mucking out and cleaning)

What your child will need to wear:

- School polo t-shirt
- School jumper/cardigan

Pioneer

Inspire

- Comfortable, full length leggings/jogging bottoms
- Wellington boots are preferable or children to wear comfortable, sensible shoes with **no laces** (something you do not mind getting dirty.)
- Warm coat

Please provide your child with a **packed lunch and a bottle of water** on the day. If you require a packed lunch made by school, please let the office know. No spending money is required.

Please make sure you arrive on time for school so we can get the register completed promptly. Please come to our classroom door as usual when dropping your child off in the morning and again to collect when we return. The coach will leave school at 9:30am and will return to school at 3:00pm.

The cost of the school trip is £16. Please may we ask that consent and payments are made on Parent Pay by Friday 8th April.

Parental voluntary contributions are welcomed for this trip. However, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic.

Without making a contribution **your child will not have consent to attend the trip** and therefore will not have permission to attend. Your child should still attend school and will complete his/her learning in another year groups for the day.

Kind Regards,		
Mrs Binns, Mrs Baxter, Mr Metcalfe.		

Achieve

Collaborate

Create